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From: Sharan Ermel el
Sent: Tuesday, 10 September 2024 4:21 PM
To:
Cc:

RE: Proof transcript | Inquiry into capturing data on family violence perpetrators in 
Victoria

Subject: 

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to this quesƟon, that was taken on noƟce. I wish to confirm that the 
correcƟon for figure that the Strengthening Hospital Responses to Family Violence iniƟaƟve was funded for over the 
5 year period post the Victorian Royal Commission into Family Violence was $38.4 million, according to funding 
leƩers received by the 27 sites that received direct funding from the Victorian Government. The peak of funding was 
in 2018-19 financial year, and funding was reduced over the next two financial years. At the Ɵme, we had been 
advised that the funding allocaƟons for the lead and standalone sites was allocated based on staff EFT for their 
health service or cluster. We/I were not privy to the precise figures provided to each of the sites that received 
funding during this Ɵme period, and the distribuƟon of funds to their relevant cluster sites was at the discreƟon of 
the site receiving the funding.  

I hope this clarifies my response. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out if further informaƟon or clarificaƟon is required, or if any of us could be of 
assistance. 

Kind regards 
Sharan 

Sharan Ermel (she/her)  Research and Innovation 
Strengthening Hospital Responses to Family Violence (SHRFV) - Statewide Lead (Regional Sector)  0.9EFT | 

Anne Caudle Centre Campus 

Dja Dja Wurrung Country 
sermel@bendigohealth.org.au  
www.bendigohealth.org.au 
www.bendigohealthfoundation.org.au 

Planned Leave: 




